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A massive thank you to everyone who took part in Children in Need . We were 
able to raise over £300 for the event! If you haven't yet donated and would 
like to, please  follow the link below 
 
 https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1345  
 

The school journalists have written some great reports on Children in Need and the Diwali workshops.  
You can find them under ‘’Latest articles’ on our website lenham.kent.sch.uk. 

 

Breakfast Club supervisor 

We have an opening for a Breakfast Club supervisor.   

The Breakfast Club Supervisor has the responsibility of ensuring that 
the club runs smoothly and that all staff are directed in an organised and 
consistent way. This post has a direct impact on the wellbeing and  
development of children attending the club.  
 

Please apply by following the link below 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=83653 

 

Communication 

We understand that communication with teaching staff is tricky at the moment, however ,if you do have 
any concerns or worries please contact us. When emailing or phoning the office please give Mrs Davison 
and Mrs Hewish as much information as possible, as the office staff are likely to be able to respond to 
your questions quicker than teaching staff.  

 

Amazon Wishlist 

We have started an Amazon wish list to help us fill some of the gaps in our ZPD ranges 
for our library. If when you are doing your Amazon shopping you fancy buying  
something off our list, it would be amazing.    https://amzn.eu/0E1b9O2. Thank you to 
all those families who have purchased so far! 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1345
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=83653
https://amzn.eu/0E1b9O2
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PSHE and RSE 

We have a new page on our website detailing our PSHE and  

Relationship and Sex Education scheme. We are using a 
scheme called Jigsaw.  

Please have a look as the content has changed. https://
lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/pshe-and-sex-education/    

FLU DROPS                  
There is still time to complete the online consent form for your 
child to receive their nasal flu vaccination. 

Type this link https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-
consent-form and enter our school URN which is 118294  

The online portal will close at midnight on 19.11.2020, and no late forms can be 
accepted after this date. 

 

https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/pshe-and-sex-education/
https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/pshe-and-sex-education/
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Term Dates for next Academic Year 2020-2021 

 
Term 2  
Monday 2nd November- Fri 18th December  

Term 3     

Mon 4th January – Fri 12th February  

Term 4 

Mon 22nd February - Thurs 1st April  

 

 

Term 5 

Mon 19th April – Fri 28th May   

(INSET day Friday 28th May ) 

Term 6 

Monday 7th June- Wed 21st July   

(INSET day Friday 9th July) 

CHRISTMAS - PTFA 

We hope everyone is well. This year has been very strange with us not doing our 
fun events , especially our popular Easter Bingo and our Summer fair ! However 
behind the scenes we have had to adapt like everything else going on around us 
and we have had our first Zoom meeting to try and make Christmas fun for the 
children in some way. As most of you know at Christmas we would normally be 
selling cakes, having a raffle and discos,  and having our big shopping event which 
the children really enjoy. All these events are  to make Christmas fun for the chil-
dren and also to raise money for the school.  

Thus year we are hoping to have a  Christmas shopping event, but with a very 
different twist to it this 
year due to Covid 19. Date – TBC  

We are also in discussions with Father Christmas 
to see if he can make a special visit to our  
outside classroom to say a quick hello if he has 
time in his busy schedule. Date – TBC  
 

We are trying our best to make Christmas fun 
for the children in some way. We will keep you  

posted to let you know more information soon! 
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Year 6 Hoodies 

 

 

 

 

We are looking into ordering the Year 6 hoodies  in time for 
a Christmas delivery. The page is now live! 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/
lenhamprimaryschoolme172q 

 Homework policy 

We have made an addendum to our homework policy while 
we are currently reducing items going to and from school.  

This addendum will be reviewed February 2021. 

‘To make Accelerated Reader as effective as possible it is  
important children read for 10 minutes every day and if they can read to an adult, the impact is even 
greater. Even older children need help with understanding vocabulary and with the context of the story.’ 
 

Housepoints 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christmas Shopping 
 
The PTFA are once again  
hosting a Christmas  
shopping event so that the 
children can purchase gifts 
for parents and carers. (Just 
adults this year).  
 
A separate email went out to all parents  yesterday, with an order 
deadline of this Friday, 20th November. 

Currently Peacock are just in the lead! 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/lenhamprimaryschoolme172q
https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/lenhamprimaryschoolme172q
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 20th November :  All orders must be in for PTFA shopping 
event. Order form links were emailed to all parents on Mon 16 Nov 
 
Tuesday 24th November: Flu immunisation drops—Year R-6  
 
Friday 27th  November: deadline for year 6 hoodie orders 
 
Friday 4th December :Deadline for orders for  Christmas dinner 
 
Friday 11th December: School Christmas Dinner 
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast Club 8am 

Fees payable £2.50 

See below 

Breakfast Club 8 am 

Fees payable £2.50 

See below 

Breakfast Club 8 am 

Fees payable £2.50 

See below 

Breakfast Club 8 am 

Fees payable £2.50 

See below 

Breakfast Club 8 am 

Fees payable £2.50 

See below 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Yrs 5 & 6 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

No fees payable   

Tbc after lockdown 

Sports Taster 

(Curling, Boccia, Hockey) 

Yrs 1 & 2 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £6 term  

Tbc after lockdown 

 

Racket Club 

Yrs 5 & 6 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £6 term  

Tbc after lockdown 

Street Dance 

Yrs 1 & 2 

Miss Jenna 

3:15-4:15 

Fees payable  

Tbc after lockdown 

Street Dance 

Yrs 3 & 4 

Miss Jenna 

3:15-4:15 

Fees payable  

Tbc after lockdown 

Toastie club 3:15-5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

See below 

 

Toastie Club 3:15-5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

See below 

Toastie club 3:15-5:30  

Fees payable £5.75 

See below 

Toastie club 3:15-5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

See below 

Toastie club 3:15-5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

See below 

School clubs Term 2 

Breakfast and Toastie Club 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to offer 
a refund if your child does not attend 
a session as we would have already 
arranged staff cover (unless the  
cancellation is made in writing by 9am 
Friday of the preceding week).  
 
Fees need to be paid in advance by 
Parent Pay or Pay Point. No Toastie 
Club last day of term  
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